
 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 

GESTAMP AUTOMOCIÓN, S.A. 

 

SIGNIFICANT EVENT 
 

 

Madrid, July 17th, 2017 

 

Gestamp Automoción, S.A. (“Gestamp”) announces that its financial results for the first half 

of 2017 will be released on Monday July 24th, 2017 after market close.  

 

Results documentation will be published on Gestamp’s website: www.gestamp.com.  

 

Gestamp will hold a conference call on the same date at 6:00pm CET to present its first half 

results of 2017. To access the conference call participants should dial:  

 

Spain:            +34 911140097 

UK:               +44 2030092454 

Germany:      +49 69222233989 

France:          +33 170721583 

US:                +1 8663881927 

 

For any additional questions, please contact the Investor Relations Department at 

investorrelations@gestamp.com email address or by phone +34 91 275 28 72. 
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